CITY OF HOMER

POLICE DEPARTMENT EMERGENCY 911
TELEPHONE (907) 235-3150
4060 HEATH STREET ~ HOMER, AK 99603-7609 TELECOPIER (907) 235-3151

MEMORANDUM 09-43

DATE: June 9, 2008
TO: City Manager Walt Wrede
FROM: Chief Mark Robl

SUBJECT: Jail Contract Renewal

The state has proposed to renew our jail contract for FY 2008 for the sum of
$416,244.00. A copy of the contract is attached. | recommend that we obtain council
approval to accept this contract renewal as proposed.

Our jail contract was increased in 2006 and in 2007. This new contract is at the 2007
rate. Every time we have an administrative change in Juneau, it seems to take a while
to educate the new people about the many different contracts like this one that they are
responsible for. The Chiefs that operate the community jails throughout the state will be
lobbying for a contract increase in 2009. In the meantime, we should contact
Representative Seaton and ask him to support an increase in the contract. This year's
jail budget is at $698,000.



